
 
RESULTS OF THE NEW BOSTON BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

January 11, 2018 
 

1. Elected Elaine Evans as President. 
2. Elected Jeff Moore as Vice President. 
3. Appointed Nancy Clever as GAA representative. 
4. Appointed Melissa Williams as legislative liaison and Patty Fannin as student liaison to OSBA. 
5. Approved membership in OSBA for 2018. 
6. Approved bills paid, receipts, investment report, financial report and bank reconciliation for December 

2017. 
7. Approved tax budget for FY18. 
8. Recognized board Members. 
9. Approved rate increase for substitute teachers to $80.00 per day and substitute bus/van drivers to 

$11.00 per hour effective January 1, 2018. 
10. Re-Adopted the following policies:  Professional Staff Vacation and Holidays and Administration of 

Federal Grant Funds. 
11. Approved benefit package for non-certificated employees. 
12. Employed substitute teachers. 
13. Set meeting date and time for the 3rd Monday of the month. 

 
The New Boston Board of Education will have a meeting on Monday, February 19th, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.  


